Thursday, January 26, 2023

We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish,
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples.

e Exciting news Seagulls. We’ve been invited to bring a group of students to the Students of
Color Career Conference on March 23 at Everett Community College. This exciting
conference offers students of color a chance to learn from prominent local professionals of
color. Through keynote speakers, cultural sharing, and panel sessions, students will have
the opportunity to engage in discussions and reflect on their own future career aspirations.
To sign-up, check your email from Mrs. Selders and fill out the google form. You must sign
up by January 3ot.

e Improv Club meets today at 2:20pm in the Little Theatre. Today is club photo day!!! See
you there!

e WLA Registration closes January 315t. You can register at the Treasurer’s office and pay
the $10 fee—seniors are free!

e Honor Society is asking for your help! For the month of January, we are asking for
donations for the home for battered women shelter to help victims of domestic abuse. They
need clothes, baby and feminine products, toiletries and more. Drop off donations by the
boxes located by the main office & cafeteria.

Today in sports
e Boys Swim at Mariner at 3:15
e Boys wrestling at Stanwood at 7:00
¢ Boys basketball vs Arlington at 7:15

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



